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STAFF REPORT 
 
DATE:  February 25, 2016      

 
RE: 1501 George Street (Administrative Hearing) 
 
FROM:   Karen DeMaria, City of Key West Urban Forestry Manager  

 

An application was submitted to the building department to construct a pool 
at 1501 George Street.  During the simultaneous plan review process, I 

reviewed Google Earth photos of the property and determined that two 
trees might be located within the proposed work area.  An inspection 

determined that one of the trees had been removed. Information received 

from the property owner determined that the missing tree was a young 
mango tree and they had plans to transplant the key lime tree.  The 

property owner submitted an after-the-fact permit application for 
processing by the Tree Commission for removal of the mango tree and a 

permit was processed for the transplantation of the Key Lime tree (T16-
7833). 

 

       
 

                      Photo taken February 17, 2016 



  

              
 

An inspection of the site determined the following: 
Tree Species: Mango tree (Mangifera indica)              

Caliper measurement: 4.7”  
 

The property had recently been purchased. A search of the internet for        

photos of the property found the following photos dated October 2014:  
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